
 

KS3 Showcase Tuesday 4th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very pleased to invite you to our first KS3 Showcase. This will be an informal 

opportunity for parents/carers and students, who are already part of our school 

community, to view the opportunities available at Perton Middle School in KS3 (Y7 

and 8) specifically. As our Autumn term open evening is geared more towards those 

moving from first to middle school, we felt that, following recent conversations with 

parents/carers, an opportunity to see what is available after KS2 (Y5 and 6) would be 

welcomed. 

We believe that one of the main advantages of a middle school is that we can provide 

more specialist teaching and facilities than most primary schools and for secondary 

age students, we offer a later transition to a large secondary school whilst providing 

the academic challenge and variety required at KS3. In fact, we believe that our direct 

experience and understanding of the high standards required by the end of Year 6 

enables us to provide a more tailored curriculum which builds on the challenge of the 

KS2 curriculum avoiding repetition. We are also very proud of the pastoral and SEND 

support that we are able to offer which is underpinned by many outside agencies to 

meet the needs of our students and families. 

School will host this event on Tuesday 4th March from 3:30 pm until 5:15 pm and you 

are welcome to drop in between those times at any point. There will be opportunities 

to view our facilities, chat to students and staff, look at work, see demonstrations, 

meet with sixth formers from Codsall High School to discuss later transitions and to 

have a cup of tea with us. We very much hope that you will be able to come along to 

share this afternoon with us. 

 

Michelle Burrington 

Headteacher 

Perton Middle School 
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